To: Connie Patterson, UCC Programs Committee Chair
Fr: Danielle Dani, Department Chair, Teacher Education
Matt Felton-Koestler, Program Coordinator of Adolescent to Young Adult     Education
Cc: Sara Helfrich, Interim Dean, The Patton College of Education
Date: January 12, 2023
Re: Suspending Admissions and Closing ME6182
The Patton College of Education Department of Teacher Education is requesting to suspend admissions and close the Family and Consumer Sciences graduate (ME6182) program. This is one of many clinical master’s with licensure programs in the M.Ed. degree. 
Rationale: Since the program began in 2015 only one person has enrolled. 
Effective date: February 1, 2023
Impact on current students: There are no students currently enrolled under this major code, so a teach-out plan is not needed.
Impact on current faculty: As there are no students enrolled in this program code, it has no impact on the current faculty. 

